
Graduates,  
 
You are welcome to decorate the top of your 
graduation cap, as long as the decoration is not 
deemed offensive.  
 
Please keep in mind that the decorations must 
lie flat on the top of the cap, and may not 
hang over the edge of the cap. 
 
We encourage you to be creative, but please 
keep it tasteful and decorate according to the 
rules. We reserve the right to ask you to 
remove any decorations that are not deemed 
appropriate. 
 

 


